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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Dick Smith Portable DVD Players 

06 August  2012                                                               ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The lithium-ion batteries of the DVD player may overheat, 
which may pose a fire hazard. 

 

Details Dick Smith 9" portable DVD/media player, catalogue 
number D6202, APN number 9315999144934. 

The product can be identified by the Dick Smith logo on the 
top of the unit. The catalogue number can be found on the 
sticker on the rear of the unit. 

Sold through Dick Smith stores nationwide from October 
2011 to July 2012. 

 

What to do Stop using the DVD player. Return it to the place of 
purchase for a full refund. 

Call 0800 373 347 for more information.  

 

More 
Information 

Consumer website 

 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/dick-smith-portable-dvd-player?utm_source=rss&utm_medium=recalls

